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I wanted to share my enthusiasm for the planning consent application. As a longtime resident of Primrose Hill, 

I wholeheartedly support efforts that enable families to continue thriving within our local community.

I feel that to keep Primrose Hill flourishing we need to create more spaces that cater for growing families so 

that our community is accommodating for generations to come.

In addition to my support for the purpose behind the application, I must express my admiration for the 

proposed design. I feel it's an improvement on the current mews and that can only be a good thing for our 

local area.
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